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No Democrats, President Trump is not putting tariffs in place
or shrinking the government waste so he can get rich. Actually
Trump is one of the only presidents who lost money while in
office.

What Trump will do is find the people that went after him
unfairly, unconstitutionally and bring them to justice. He
will give them a fair trial where they could mount a defense –
which he was not allowed to do. He will present real evidence
and not burn it after the presentation.

He will not lie like 51 Intelligence agents did to continue
the Russia hoax. He will not tell our enemy not to worry, they
will be alerted of any policy change affecting them. He will
not leave our soldiers behind. He will not ignore victims of
disasters and crimes.

President Trump is doing everything he can to eliminate the
destructive, divisive DEI policy that has divided America and
destroyed many great companies. As a former teacher, I can
tell you that DEI never works. Skin color over merit is a
loser from the beginning. It you don’t teach people to read,
they can’t read no matter what their skin color is. Only 12%
of the kids in Chicago can read. That means 88% of the kids
CAN’T read. What future do they have? Why can’t they read? Is
it because they are minorities? NO it is because they are not
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being taught to read. They may grow up to be wonderful people
but if they can’t read they will always be behind. Think of
this: people who can’t read are slaves to those who can.
Putting illiterate people in a top positions won’t change the
fact they are illiterate. Putting illiterate people at top
positions will make sure there are mistakes.

Getting rid of incompetent people is not vengeance, it is
common sense. Downsizing a bloated overly expensive government
is not vengeance . It is Common Sense. Yes Trump will reward
his donors, We The People are his MAGA donors. Under Biden the
IRS went after small businesses putting them out of business.
President Trump knows that small businesses are the backbone
of any successful endeavor in America. The country is already
in massive debt. His goal is to increase small businesses not
destroy them. Adding to the debt and continuing the funding of
programs designed to launder money back to the democrat party
and causes will not help anyone.

A good journalist would ask the Dems why support the programs
and money spent from USAID like:

♦ $10M in DEI Grants for colleges to study Transgender Lab
Animals
♦ $2.5 million to study the fertility of transgender mice.
♦ WCW investigation Chinese lab torturing 300 cute beagles
a week with our money
♦ DOGE report found that the Biden Admin spent more than
$174 million tax dollars towards promoting gender ideology
and trans indoctrination.

Do you think the people in East Palestine could have used that
money? How about the thousands of people in North Carolina,
Hawaii or LA?

Watch all the Dems and RINOs cry and waste money in court to
keep the status quo instead of downsizing as they fight for
programs  that  are  designed  to  be  wasteful,  illogical,
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fraudulent and abusive. As long as the programs are expensive
and they can convince you to keep voting for them they win.
But times are changing. This is one of the best explanations I
have read thus far. https://eko.substack.com/p/override. It is
critical that you keep in contact with your legislators and
keep them from becoming squishy. They must support President
Trump. Stop listening to talking points and listen to the
press conferences to hear what Trump is actually saying and
doing. He will tell you exactly what the deal is.

Take tariffs for example. While the left is moaning, Trudeau
already said he will close the border. How many Americans and
Canadians realize the trade imbalance we have with Canada.
Here are just some historic tariffs Canada hits America with.
Milk: 270% Cheese: 245% Butter: 298% Chicken: 238% Sausages:
69.9% Barley seed: 57.8% Bovine/meat: 26.5% Cars: 25% HVAC:
45%  Vacuums:  35%  Cable  boxes:  35%  TVs:  45%  Steel:  25%
Aluminum:  45%  Copper:  48%.:
https://wits.worldbank.org/gptad/database_landing.aspx

Illegal immigration is a lie as well. According to author, JJ
Carrell,  3%  of  illegals  work  in  Agriculture,  13%  work  in
construction, 7% work in food service hospitality. The idea
that a world power, America , can only survive on the backs of
illiterate foreign national illegals is a total lie. Quite
absurd I say.

We must continually watch our state. President Trump can not
do this alone. Look at Florida. The RINOS in the Florida
congress underscore the lack of desire to follow any requests
of constituents. Florida has over 1 million illegals costing
taxpayers about $2 billion but the donors are happy. RINOS
have no commitment to their constituents. Governor DeSantis
put out a strong immigration bill. The squishy RINOs watered
it down. Support Governor DeSantis, tell your RINO legislator
not to vote to override the governor’s veto.

President Trump is moving fast. He looks at every day as the
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last day. It is wonderful to get up in the morning and look
for the next policy he will change which drives the left
crazy.  Nothing  is  off  the  table.  From  illegals,  tariffs,
fossil  fuel  or  climate  change.  Whatever  is  a  harmful
regulation  will  be  changed.  The  lies  will  be  exposed.
President  Trump  is  a  big  picture  guy.  He  believes  that
everything is connected. Join H Sterling Burnett and I as we
discuss some history behind those executive orders and the
affect of the orders on our future.
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